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This is the busiest season ever for all of southwest Florida including the Paseo 

village center that and the hospitality industry is experiencing significant staff 

shortages. We have been successful hiring and retaining wait staff but are 

struggling to hire back of the house employees. Our kitchens are way under 

staffed which is causing us to adjust operations at times. We understand that 

members want the more indoor dining and events. However, this is quite difficult 

when we are short of kitchen help. We ask for your patience and understanding. 

Please be nice to our staff, all of our staff. Our management is doing everything 

they can to add staffing.  


